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Nancy Harris

Regional Development Liaison

Spinal Cord Injury BC

777 Kinsmen Place, Prince George BC
V2M 6Y7

RE: Letter of Support — Spinal Cord Injury BC

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the North Central Local Government Association (NCLGA), please accept this letter
in support of the Spinal Cord Injury BC's (SCI BC) application for Multi Sectoral Partnership
Funding and investment in communities throughout the NCLGA operating area.

As a non-partisan, non-profit association, the NCLGA has a long-standing and successful
relationship with SCI BC that is reflected in the establishment of a Memorandum of
Understanding between the two organizations. SCI BC has proven to be an instrumental and
dedicated partner in advancing accessibility and inclusion in the many North-Central BC
communities that we represent.

We are very pleased to offer our support for the application as we believe that SCI BC's goals
address a demonstrated need for further enhancement of accessibility programs, education
and services. We encourage you to consider this opportunity to contribute a minimum of
$3,000.00 in local funding (cash and/or in-kind) that will support and leverage their efforts.

If further details are required regarding NCLGA's support, please feel free to contact
me at 250-564-6585 or via email at president@nclga.ca.

Sincerely,

oSt

Lara Beckett
President, NCLGA

206-155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8
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